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Ky Paulsen - Accounting Specialist II

Ky responded excellently to an email where an individual expressed a need for a medical 
accommodation and did a great job of asking them to not share any further information in a polite 
and professional manner. That is exactly what we try and coach the U of I community to do and 
they did a great job putting it into practice!

Sean Williams - UCM/Centers Web Coordinator

Sean has been so wonderful in helping our team revamp our website! He has provided great 
feedback and communication throughout the design process and every proof he sent was so well 
executed. This process was a daunting task but working with Sean made everything run so 
smoothly. We are incredibly excited to publish our new webpage and commend Sean for all of his 
hard work on this project! Thank you for everything!

Jill Ingram - Assistant Director, FSL 

PTS has to work closely with several campus partners to make the start of campus permit sales 
successful. Jill in the FSL office is a key part of that effort. Not only does she help communicate 
information and deadlines to students directly, she also helps us by answering questions timely, 
verifying permit eligibility, and providing us with information we wouldn't otherwise have on hand 
to to make permit sales smoother and faster. Jill's also very good at improving our existing systems 
and making our partnership even more effective. It's safe to say, we couldn't do it without her. 
Thanks Jill!

Daniel Joosten - Maintenance Specialist 

Dan drove the vandal trolley for the new employee onboarding event. We called Thursday 
afternoon and he was ready and eager to take us for a drive around town Monday afternoon. 
Seeing as we only gave them one day notice I want to shout out Dan and the entire PTS team for 
allowing us to use the trolley on such short notice. The process was so quick and easy and our 
application was approved same day! What great work!
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